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Dear (insert MP’s name)
The Biocides Regulations (528/2012) and barley straw

I understand that, as a result of the Biocides Regulation, barley straw products used to control algae growth in garden ponds could end up coming off the shelves in September.

Barley straw is used to control algae in a range of water bodies from garden ponds to drinking water reservoirs. In garden ponds pads of a few grams or an extract are used while tonnes of straw are put in drinking water reservoirs. It seems strange that the use of barley straw in garden ponds is now covered by the Biocides Regulation while its use in vastly greater quantities in potable water sources is not.
I would like to add my voice to the campaign by the Ornamental Aquatic Trade Association (OATA) to have barley straw products removed from the Biocides regulation before it comes into effect in September. It makes no sense that I will no longer be able to buy a product to put into my garden pond which mimics a wholly natural process that has gone on forever in every natural water body, particularly when barley straw will continue to be used in vast quantities in our drinking water reservoirs.

As a keen gardener who wants to continue to use this product, could you please take up this matter on my behalf with the relevant Minister?
Yours sincerely

(your name)

